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To: 

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Julie Kujath, Legislative Director
Date:

August 2014
Subject:
Annual Report

I would like to start by thanking the NADE Board for their support while I served this year as Legislative Director.  I have been taken back by how often NADE has been solicited for insight this year!  
Since the National Training Conference in Oklahoma City, NADE has been busy shaping the horizon of change in the disability profession.  Here is an outline of NADE’s legislative activities this year:

10/28/13 response to the Notice of Proposed Rule Making regarding hearing loss and disturbances in the labyrinthine-vestibular function

1/16/14 comments collected and provided regarding the topic of Considering Genetic Information in the Disability Decision Process to the Office of Medical Policy

1/21/14 response to the Notice of Proposed Rule Making regarding the evaluation of hematological disorders
2/14/2014 NADE composed a letter to Chairman Sam Johnson Regarding our insight on what more SSA could do to combat Fraud and Similar Fault

2/18/14 response to the Notice of Proposed Rule Making regarding evaluating malignant neoplasm (cancer listings)

3/23/14-3/27/14 Washington, D.C trip we met with the following:


Social Security Advisory Board


The Office of Management and Budget

Committee on the Budget


Senator Murray


Senate Finance Committee


House Subcommittee on Social Security


Representative Xavier Becerra


House Oversight Committee

4/28/14 response to Notice of Proposed Rule Making regarding evaluating neurological disorder

4/28/14 response to Notice of Proposed Rule Making regarding evaluating Human Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV) and for evaluating Functional Limitations in Immune System Disorders

NADE was also invited to the American Institute of Medicine’s meeting regarding assessing childhood mental impairments.  

I appreciate the membership responding to the multiple requests for feedback and insight to help sculpt the environment of the ever-changing disability profession.  It seems that more and more NADE is being sought out for expert insight on how the disability program could be improved.  

I thank the NADE Board for this opportunity to serve as Legislative Director.  

